
 

Info sessions on SSCC’s Home & Mold Inspection classes 
                 

Through a partnership with Parker Training Services, Southern State Community College will 
provide continuing education programs in Home Inspection and Mold Inspection. The programs will be 
offered as short-term summer classes on the college’s North Campus in Wilmington. 
            Two informational sessions will be offered to cover class details and address any questions from 
potential students. The sessions will be held from 5:30-7 p.m. Thursday, May 23, in Room 303 of SSCC’s 
North Campus, 1850 Davids Drive, Wilmington; and from 5:30-7 p.m. Tuesday, May 28, in Room 107 of 
SSCC’s Central Campus, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro. 
 The new Home Inspection course is an 80-hour program to be offered 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. weekdays 
from June 17-28. It is designed to provide knowledge of blended standards and current practices of ASHI 
(American Society of Home Inspectors) and NAHI (National Association of Home Inspectors). Topics 
will include: what is and is not included in an inspection; record keeping and reporting systems; 


